HB 775 -- License Plates
Sponsor: Grill

This bill requires that only one license plate, instead of the
current two, be displayed on any motor vehicle. Owners will be
required to surrender the front license plate to the Department
of Revenue at the next renewal of registration for the motor
vehicle. This provision will not apply to personalized license
plates.



